
U.S. Department of Energy

Removal of Handi-House, MOX-T Building 247, from Service

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

The proposed action is to remove from service and remove from the Savannah River Site the current Handi House with MOX-T building number
247. Building number 247 will be disconnected from electrical service. All cable and conduit running to the building will be cut and removed. The
building will be placed out of commission prior to removal. The Handi House could be relocated to Area 9 (within in MOX complex area) prior to
removal by the SRS Community Reuse Organization. This work will involve multiple work groups and the SRS CRO.
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